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  FROM ARCHWAYFROM ARCHWAY

LYCEUM LYCEUM 

DRIVELINE DRIVELINE 

After second period, students enjoy a 20-minute Lyceum break. During this time, they

have the option to visit a teacher’s classroom for focused study or homework

assistance, or head outside to enjoy some active play and fresh air. Lyceum provides a

valuable opportunity for students to catch up on academic work or recharge by

running around and having fun with friends.

It’s time to retire those Archway driveline placards! After the final bell rings, Prep

students are dismissed from class and are free to meet you at a location of your

choosing - No more waiting for their numbers to be called. Many students meet their

families in the Prep driveline, while others walk home or head to afterschool sports and

activities. 

If you have an Archway sibling. Please have your Prep sibling meet them at the Library.

Together, they can proceed to the designated “Prep with Archway Sibling” driveline for

pick-up. Please note that you must be in the designated “Prep with Archway Sibling”

driveline for your Archway student’s placard number to be entered and for them to be

sent to the library to meet their Prep sibling.  
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7TH HOUR OPTIONS7TH HOUR OPTIONS

LOOKINGAHEAD!
LOOKINGAHEAD!

The final period of the day, known as 7th Hour, offers students a dedicated time for

growth and exploration. Depending on their schedule, students can engage in a

structured study hall, receive targeted academic support, or participate in an exciting

enrichment course. Options for enrichment include theater, sculpting, robotics, and

many more creative and engaging activities.

If your student opts not to enroll in an enrichment course, they will automatically be

placed in a study hall to focus on their academics. Stay tuned for more information this

summer about how to register for a 7th Hour course!

HOUSE SYSTEMHOUSE SYSTEM
Lincoln students are divided into four houses. Each house has its own color, virtue,

crest, and motto. Our house system is designed to foster community, promote healthy

competition, and encourage joy and creativity at school. 

At our first assembly of the year, 6th-grade students will be ceremoniously sorted into

one of the four houses: Equus, Leo, Ursus, or Aries. Once sorted, students are

encouraged to proudly wear their house shirts every Wednesday to earn points and

show their spirit! Which house will your student be sorted into?!


